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If you have anything that you wanted included in the newsletter, please email it to jmck@icx.net.

        










































































































On Oct 1st the Athens Kiwanis held its annual guest luncheon. This year’s event marked a special time since our club also celebrated its 90th birthday.  The club was treated to a large birthday cake.  Scott Underwood stepped down as president after a successful year and passed





the gavel to John Forgety.  Brad Harris was honored as the Young Kiwanian of the Year.  We also welcomed three new board members:  John Young, Tommy Wilson, and Trey Winder.  





Date			Program		Speaker				Topic/Title


October 8th		Joe Riley		Trish Underwood/Holly Owens   	North City PTO	


October 15th 		Murray Willis		Robert Green				Athens City Schools


October 22nd		Wayne Scarbrough	Joe Guy				McMinn County Sheriff


October 29th		 Jerry Smith		








October 1	Chris Adams


October 6	George Newton


October 14	Ross Dodson


October 14	Lou Pascarella


October 19	Jack Hammontree


October 20	John Proffitt


October 24	David McKee


October 29	Pam Perdue





Luke Holbrook and � HYPERLINK "http://twcdining.com/" ��TWC Dining� provided the club with a large birthday cake to celebrate the event.  Luke helped the club with decorations.  Blake McCaslin was in charge of the programs, and Kaye Burton helped get flowers.  Way to go Guest Luncheon Committee!





The Guest Luncheon Committee had another successful event this year.  Amanda Haun planned the event for us this year. The dinning hall was decorated in black and white.  The menu included Greek Chicken and Baked Ham.





As you may know, October is Fire Safety Month.  This year the Athens Kiwanis will be handing out Fire Safety sheets to local children.  These sheets will contain information about fire safety and what 





 you should do to protect yourself. To make this more fun for the children, the front page features a Kiwanis fireman for the children to color.  Our goal is to reach 500 children this year; so if you know of a school that would like to participate, please let us know





The BBQ committee had another successful year.  This year the BBQ sold out of BBQ on Friday, selling more than 1,800 pounds of meat.  The BBQ Sauce was also a big hit going from 200 bottles last year to 461 this year. 








In the Sept board meeting, the treasurer presented a rough draft of the budget, which was then approved by the board.  To balance the budget on the Administrative side, the Board had to assume a net growth of 16 new 





members.  With a balanced budget in place, the board referred the decision of the long range-planning project of the YMCA to the membership for a vote.  A majority of the membership voted in favor of the $12,000 a year for 5 years.





October 9th		� HYPERLINK "http://www.athensdba.com/pumpkintown.html" ��Pumpkin Town�


October 31st		Halloween


November 20th 	� HYPERLINK "http://www.athensdba.com/downtown_christmas.html" ��Christmas on the Square�


November 25th 	Thanksgiving


December 3rd    	Tri County Center Share Your Christmas Party





"Character gets you out of bed; commitment moves you to action; faith, hope, and discipline enable you to follow through to completion."  Zig Ziglar

















The main Entrees for October 8th


Orange thyme chicken


Meatloaf





Menu is subject to change





President-John Forgety


President Elect-Eric Newberry


Secretary-Wayne Scarbrough


Treasurer-Stewart Smith


Past President-Scott Underwood


Admin Sec-Kaye Burton


Editor-James McKeehan








Board Members


Brad Harris		Stephanie Linkous


Lee Montgomery	Blake McCaslin


John Young		Tommy Wilson


Trey Winder		James McKeehan


Rick Lay





INTERNATIONAL NEWS





                            OFFICERS   						Whats for lunch?











The Kiwanis global campaign for children, The Eliminate Project: Kiwanis eliminating maternal/neonatal tetanus aims to save the lives of 129 million mothers and newborns. In partnership with UNICEF, Kiwanis is eliminating a disease that kills one baby every nine minutes. Kiwanis and UNICEF are targeting the poorest, most underserved women and children on Earth, and are paving the way for other interventions that will boost maternal health and child survival. Hand-in-hand, Kiwanis and UNICEF are changing the world. Visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.TheEliminateProject.org" �www.TheEliminateProject.org� to learn more.
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